
HPMS E-Mail  
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   September 03, 2024 
 
Subject:  Correction: Revisions to Contract Year 2025 Member Handbook for Medicare-

Medicaid Plans (MMPs) 

 

On August 29, 2024, we released an HPMS memorandum titled, “Revisions to Contract Year 
2025 Member Handbook for Medicare-Medicaid Plans (MMPs).” On the second page of the 
memorandum, we included an update to Chapter 9. However, we now note that no update is 
needed for Chapter 9. 

If you have any questions about the content of this e-mail, please contact the Medicare-Medicaid 
Coordination Office at MMCOCapsModel@cms.hhs.gov. 
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